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17th December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year Six Booster Sessions 
 
We have been delighted with the way in which our Year Six children have shown such resilience and 
responsibility since their return to school in September and are pleased with the progress they are 
making. 
 
Following our recent progress week, we have identified ways in which we can further support them in 
being prepared for their transition into high school and to achieve their best possible outcomes. 
 
With this in mind, Mr Singleton, Mr Duckett and myself will be delivering booster sessions for all Year 
Six children every morning from 8:30am.  Mondays, Wednesday and Fridays will focus on mathematics 
and Tuesdays and Thursdays will focus on reading.  This is only 15 minutes earlier than they usually 
start school so hopefully will not cause too many problems and will start from week commencing 10th 
January 2022. 
 
After the booster session, the children will start their usual school day at 9am and then finish at 
3:20pm.  Any siblings that this affects can be dropped off at school with your Y6 child and they will be 
looked after.  Likewise, if childcare is an issue until 3:20pm, please let the office know and we will look 
to accommodating your needs. 
 
We hope that you can see that for the booster to work, both the children and the school need to be 
committed to giving this extra time to learning.  As we are aware that many children have commitments 
after school, we decided to place the booster sessions in the morning so hopefully this will work. 
 
Take care and please keep safe, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


